
Matthews Folbigg Lawyers

https://www.matthewsfolbigg.com.au

Repairs to new strata buildings

Date : December 19, 2016

We are often approached for advice on issues regarding repairs to new strata buildings. Under the
new legislation, building bonds will be lodged with the Chief Executive, which equate to 2% of the
contract price of the building work. This covers defective work for residential and mixed use
schemes for work done in a way that breaches statutory warranties under the Home Building Act,
but does not apply to buildings less than 3 stories in height. Please contact us to speak with a
qualified strata defects lawyer, particularly for strata defects legal advice Parramatta.
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